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MEMORANDUM
To: All Ships Staff
From: Alastair Napier OIM
Date: 19th July 2004

Subject: Process Shutdown Modifications to Flare Gas Systems and well 7B flow line.

| would like to take this opportunity to thank everybody who was involved with the Gas de-
bottlenecking and flow line modifications carried out on board the Ikdam during July 2004,
For the professional manner in which you all carried out your tasks, for the hard work and
long hours put in without complaint in such high temperatures.

This enabled us to limit the time process was shut down especially considering the number
of additional tasks completed at the same time.

The hard work and dedication by all made managing the project a pleasure for me and a
success for us all.

| would also like to thank the staff of Pereco and especially Adbjelil Trabelsi for without their

dedication, professionalism and willingness we would not have achieved the success we
have.

Onshore management Nicolas Gosse, and Cherif Ben Khelifa have asked me to pass on to
everyone involved, their sincere thanks on behalf of Lundin Petroleum, for the professional
approach to the management and implementation of the modifications.

Once again many thanks for a Job well done, you should all be proud of yourselves.

Best Regards

Alastair Napier
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